
Carruthers Creek  This Week 
 

 Week of Mar. 21st 

WE ARE 
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FREE!” 
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A REMINDER TO USE THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH’S ONLINE SELF-ASSESSMENT TOOL EACH DAY BEFORE 
SENDING YOUR CHILD(REN) TO SCHOOL BY VISITING https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

CARRUTHERS CREEK IS A MASK FRIENDLY ENVIRONMENT 
 
Although the masking requirement has been removed in schools, we want to remind 
everyone that here at CCPS, we are a mask-friendly environment. Anyone (staff, 
students, parents/guardians, visitors, etc.) can choose whether they want to wear a 
mask based on their comfort level and personal risk assessment.  We ask that 
everyone be kind, considerate, and respectful to one another and the choices that 
individuals make on wearing a mask. Thank you for making our school a welcoming and 
inclusive environment for all. 

WELCOME BACK! 

Along with the sunshine this morning, the positive energy was awesome.  It is so nice to see our students back following the March Break.  
As you are aware the province has announced updates to health and safety measures.  The updated public health measures for schools will 
also be in alignment with the measures found within the broader community. 

Staff and students will continue to self-screen and self-isolate as needed.  The Ontario School Screening Tool has been updated to align 
with the COVID-19 Integrated Testing & Case, Contact and Outbreak Management Interim Guidance: Omicron Surge. 

CCPS is expected to continue to report on daily absenteeism through the absence reporting tool and the current expectations for us to 
communicate self-reported COVID-19 positive test results will continue. 

We sincerely apologies for today’s miscommunication with Subway.  All subs were delivered shortly after the first Nutritional Break. 

We are looking forward to the Spring with our Coyotes. 

SAVE THE DATE — APRIL 6TH 

Parent Engagement — Colour Blind?  Why Being “Not Racist” is not Enough 

 

 Parents are invited and encouraged to attend this virtual 
presentation beginning at 7pm.  Link to follow. 


